

- Please continue your regular donations of food that your church supplies to the Outreach.
- ⇒ These may be dropped off at your church and Scott will arrange for someone to pick them up at a convenient time for you.
- ⇒ You or the congregants could drop them off at the Outreach, but you would need to call first so that we can arrange for someone to be there. The Outreach # is 843.762.2653 and Scott's # is 843.270.8384. Please leave a message if there is no answer.
- If the food could be sanitized in advance that would be a plus, but please let us know one way or the other.
- If food donors cannot purchase food and bring it to the church, then we would be happy to accept a check with "For Food" written in the memo line. Our address is 1872-C Camp Rd, 41212.
- If you or your church has hand sanitizer, wipes or masks that can be used by Outreach volunteers and staff, we would appreciate that donation so that we can keep the Outreach open.
- Pray for the Outreach for resources and a supply of volunteers who are able to help and for their protection.

JIO is currently open only on Saturdays from 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. and will be hosting a drive through pick-up for our clients. We will continue this as long as resources allow, but clients should call JIO for weekly recorded updates to our schedule.

I hope that you and all of your families are well and are continuing to follow the necessary protocols. We know that God is in control and that he hears the prayers of his people, "The prayer of a righteous man is powerful and effective." James 5:16 As always, we are so thankful for your support and prayers as we continue our mission to assist the least in our community. We would never be able to serve those in need without your help!